
From:
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Development Application relating to 351 Barrenjoey Road, Newport - Application No. DA2020/1756
Date: Thursday, 9 December 2021 2:32:56 PM

Dear Planning Panel and Mr. Stokes,
Please do not give final approval to the above mentioned Development Plan. No one I know
approves of it.
This development will really lock up options in Robertson Road.
Regards
Di Cook
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